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NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING
TO BE HELD ON APRIL 6, 2021
150 AVON BELDEN ROAD, 7:30 P.M. 

TO CONSIDER PROPOSED

PRELIMINARY PLAN
WALKER ROAD PUD

SUBDIVISION
CASE NO. 005-21
Request of H.R. Kopf, KOPF CONSTRUCTION, 420 Avon Belden Road, Avon Lake for a recommendation of approval for a PRELIMINARY PLAN FOR THE WALKER ROAD PUD SUBDIVISION.  This project is located SOUTH OF WALKER ROAD, EAST OF LEAR ROAD AND WEST OF sOUTH pORT DRIVE Within an R-1 Residential zoning district.
 COPIES OF THE PRELIMINARY PLAN DEVELOPMENT 
ARE ON FILE AND MAY BY VIEWED IN THE PLANNING DEPARTMENT, 150 AVON BELDEN ROAD, 440-930-4101

 The Rules and Regulations of Planning Commission can be viewed at 
WWW.AVONLAKE.ORG
